Memo
To: School Administrators
From: Joel Feldmann, Facilitator

Tri-state Physical Education Professional Development Partnership
(TPEPDP), Keene State College

Dr. Jeffrey Timmer, from Keene State College, Physical Activity/Brain
Change and Academic Performance. February 16, 2012. Room 132.
Spaulding Gym. 6-7 P.M.

Jarah Titus participated in the above mentioned
workshop for 1.0 hours.

If you require more information, please feel free to contact me at:

Joel Feldmann

Physical Education e - j,e,éij
603 358-2853 or
ifeldman@keene.edu
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Memo

To: School Administrators

From: Joel Feldmann, Facilitator
Tri-state Physical Education Professional Development Partnership
(TPEPDP)

Re: Attendance at a TPEPDP Workshop, Keene State College

Title: Creating a Caring Environment: Theory to Application. Presenter: Fitni
Destani, Physical Education Faculty, Keene State College

Date: March 23, 2011, 6-7 P.M. Room 132 Spaulding Gym, Keene State College.

Jonak Tt participated in the above mentioned

workshop for 1.0 hours.

If you require more information, please feel free to contact me at:
603 358-2853 or
jfeldman@keene.edu




Memo
To: School Administrators
From: Joel Feldmann, Facilitator

Tri-state Physical Education Professional Development Partnership
(TPEPDP)

Re: Workshop #2 Moving Beyond the Gym: The role of the physical educator in
educating the community. Wednesday, March 10", 2010. 6-7:15 P.M., Room
132 Spaulding Gym., Keene State College Beth Corwin has been working outside
the classroom this year, while on a leave of absence from Symonds Elementary
School, to coordinate and promote school and community wellness. In this
interactive workshop, Beth will guide us as we work in both whole group and
small groups to discuss how we can advocate for wellness and create positive
change beyond the school physical education programs. Pam Lawton will be
assisting with this workshop. She is currently in her first year of teaching at
Symonds Elementary School.

\PA RAH —T_I 1t US participated in the above mentioned
workshop for 1.25 hours.

If you require more information, please feel free to contact me at:

Joel Feldmann fJ«Mﬁ-—\_
Physical Education ;
Keene State College

603 358-2853 or

ifeldman@keene.edu




